
[December 18, 2006] 
 
 
Dear Ms Piliouras, 
 
 I am concerned about the the plan of the Special Committee to allow ATVs to use  the State Bike 
Trails.  In no uncertain terms, I AM AGAINST such use. 
Motorized vehicles do not belong on trails designed  for bikers and walkers.  I am a biker and I have met 
families with small children on bikes on in "trail alongs" . 
ATVs would endanger the safety of us all.  ATVS need a place, but NOT the State Bike Trails. 
 Thanks you for your consideration of my opinion. 
  Terry Mason 
  3225 Knollwood Way 
  Madison, WI  53713 


